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Conservation Commission DATE: / 34
TOWN OF SEYMOUR TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE
Town Hall
I First Street

Seymour, Connecticut 06483

The Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency meeting
scheduled for Thursday Feb. 5, 2015 at 6:30 PM is cancelled due to

weather considerations.

Peter Jezierny, Chairman



